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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

Josephine Devincenzi <jodevS 1@gmail.com > 

Saturday, February 3, 2024 9:52 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise cauti~n when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a teacher who wants to inspire people to become climate activists and climate hopeful! We all must work together 
for our planet's future II 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG 
projects. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f0/42fwww.energy.gov%2farticles%2fdoe-update-public-interest­
ana1ysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean-energy-goals&c=E,1,0R2D77-
nvJvMTaAMicQx6pqHx_KvYB7gaOw2mRDdridd4-085FjKWjP7iuu5eFGAr925SnhfKEHvDCl8FRQ3XB8BL0J6A9_Xdq0Xf­
sOv0Mu&typo=1 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida in favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the unprecedented gas 
boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy system. 
Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas infrastructure in 
Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rachael lgnatoff <rachymom@comcast.net> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 9:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a mother who just wants a livable future for me and my generation. 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG 
projects. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.energy.gov%2farticles%2fdoe-update-public-interest­
analysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean-energy-goals&c=E,1,Ra3mXkpgAdUYiuOi5yQin_w831DMWL­
DDk_eYSo3TTXwOguAY64pT4n2-0X95QIDzcqOEuTLcDHnSHQsWyqogXBhjOucJLPhFBBglW907iqWYclrew,,&typo=1 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida in favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the unprecedented gas 
boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy system. 
Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas infrastructure in 
Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aska Damn <scarrosa2816@gmail.com> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 3:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a college student who just wants a livable future for me and my generation. 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all 
new LNG projects. 

https://www.energy.gov/articles/doe-update-public-interest-analysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean­
energy-goals 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the 
unprecedented gas boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy 
system. Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas 
infrastructure in Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Leia Burks 

Milton, Florida 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leah Weisburd <leabird@comcast.net> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 2:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a mother who is angry about the lack of action on climate. 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG 
projects. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.energy.gov%2farticles%2fdoe-update-pub1ic-interest­
a na lysis-en ha nce-natio na I-secu rity-ach ieve-clea n-energy-
goa ls&c=E, 1, yzREmkHvrXrdOhv3f2N DAm rOKtnAvjlz2S6 _pZSoC3 RA42h5KbA60riG BjCad_ w3dy9EcSKm kcD6Ff;JibgZLxb I70L 
Sj5iGxyiHXQQf_oQ_8aF(t,&typo=1 . 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular- but the unprecedented gas 
boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy system. 
Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas infrastructure in 
Florida. 

Thank youl 

Sincerely, 

Leah Weisburd 

Lauderhill, Florida 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

julie long <j1525174@gmail.com> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 10:05 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a physician who is concerned about the adverse affects on people's physical and mental health from climate change 
and environment degradation 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG 
projects. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.energy.gov%2farticles%2fdoe-update-public-interest­
analysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean-energy-goals&c=E,1,mHKra3ovb8F2HTAfNPrrhV8m9KwctKB1Y6-
h84fS1CeKfaGRxkXcJ7OXGhHZUf9I58DH3kMJvKBpuOW8ajxgLK8H2GKox5JmcDBshKpZ8ONPvc,&typo=1 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the unprecedented gas 
boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy system. 
Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas infrastructure in 
Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Julie Long 

Plantation, Florida 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nygm <jrmbnym@gmail.com> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 9:39 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear [RecipientTitle] Passidomo, 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all 
new LNG projects. 

htt12s://www.energy.gov/articles/doe-update-public-interest-analysis-enhance-national..:security-achieve-clean­
energy-goals 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the 
unprecedented gas boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy 
system. Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas 
infrastructure in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

RB 

Palm Bay, Florida 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dr404j <dr404j@gmail.com> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 8:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a young professional who just wants a livable future for me and my generation. 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all 
new LNG projects. 

httPs://www.energy.gov/articles/doe-update-public-interest-analysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean­
energy-goals 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the 
unprecedented gas boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy 
system. Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas 
infrastructure in Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Judge 

Orlando, Florida 

Sent from my Verizon. Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Amanda Woolf <woolfa025@gmail.com> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 8:29 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

The Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG projects. 

https://www.energy.gov/articles/doe-update-public-interest-analysis-enhance-national-security-achieve-clean­
energy-goals 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable 
energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the 
unprecedented gas boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Bi den has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy 
system. Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas 
infrastructure in Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Woolf 

Lantana, Florida 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Home <jkkandl@comcast.net> 
Saturday, February 3, 2024 6:50 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Follow Biden's lead 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Chairman Fay, 

I'm a mother who fears for my family in a warming world. 

As you likely heard, the Biden Administration recently made a monumental decision to halt approvals for all new LNG 
projects. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.energy.gov%2fa rticles%2fdoe-update-public-i nterest­
a na lysis-enha nce-nationa I-security-achieve-clea n-energy­
goals&c=E,1,PrlgloKuduvPPxVZUcpLWurNnnUsrmoSA036sKtU-aDwP7JXoctgRkyL-
omhSVN UwBYn2hOrfh3e59Gfptyg5mlli9MOrWbiAU7a MGEc&typo=1 

I urge you to follow Biden's lead and stop approving new gas infrastructure in Florida favor of clean, renewable energy. 

In recent years, we have made powerful progress on climate and on methane in particular - but the unprecedented gas 
boom threatened to erase all these gains and more. 

Until now. 

This is a critical turning point. Biden has taken the first step toward ending the reign of fossil fuels in our energy system. 
Now, it's time for state leaders like you to take that baton and run with it. 

Please help secure our energy future by following the President's lead and halting approvals of new gas infrastructure in 
Florida. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Jody berman 

Pompano Beach, Florida 
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